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Clearing the Hurdles!  
 

And what a hurdle 2020 has been! Much like the 12 

Days of Christmas, with a new gift each day, 2020 has 

brought with it new monthly challenges. But all along 

the way we can look back and see the Hands of God! 

In spite of all the challenges, we find the faithfulness 

of a loving God! Can I get a witness? Here we are, at 

the end of the year. Life may look different, but God 

is unchanging!  

Daniel 7:14 

And to him was given dominion and glory and a 

kingdom, 

that all peoples, nations, and languages should serve 

him; 

his dominion is an everlasting dominion, 

which shall not pass away, and his kingdom one 

that shall not be destroyed. 

We can’t close out the year without celebrating. So, 

from the Cifers’ family to your family, MERRY 

CHRISTMAS! With all the commotion going on 

around us, let us not forget the Christ Child! 

 

Furthering HIS Kingdom,  

Pastor Mitch 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Luke 2:11 
For unto you is born this day in the city of David a 
Savior, who is Christ the Lord. 
 



December – Deacons of the Month 

Bill Brandon , Bob Burton, and Jeff Smith  
 

December – God’s Grocery 

6 -  Canned soup 

13 - Bags of beans 

20 - Paper products 

27 - Cereal 

  
 

 

 

 

A friendly reminder that the Lottie 

Moon Post Office will be open until 

Dec. 20th. There will be a drop off 

point in the church foyer, as well as, 

the drop box at the office. Please 

include monies in a marked envelope 

or check designated for Lottie Moon 

Christmas Offering. 


